



## **J R Tucker H.S. Band Boosters April 11, 2023 Meeting Minutes**

Call to Order: 7:02 PM

In Attendance: Austin Frank, Jen DuBois, Leslie VanHimbergen, Andrew Foster, Melanie Stoudt, Susan Murphy, Nicole J, Heather Mahmoud

Approval of Meeting Minutes from March 14, 2023

- Motion for Approval: Jen DuBois
- Second: Melanie Stoudt

---

### *Board / Committee Reports*

---

#### **SECRETARY'S REPORT, HEATHER MAHMOUD:**

Website email forwarding has been fixed. We are now able to use the email aliases. Since we have the problem fixed, we no longer have to switch to a different domain host, but if we still want to do that the 2 under consideration are Google and PorkBun.

#### **TREASURER'S REPORT, ANDREW FOSTER:**

Review of the Treasurer's report

- We are considering switching bank accounts. Once we decide on the specifics, we will bring it to a vote
- We need to schedule the audit for last year
- Will track down the U-Haul receipt from last year for Leslie

#### **PRESIDENT'S REPORT, LESLIE VANHIMBERGEN:**

##### Recruitment

No updates on recruitment. We still have a few more spots to fill. Will vote in May.

We still need to work out the towing situation for next year. We should get the marching schedule out as soon as possible, so we can find potential volunteers. There is always the option of paying for someone to tow. Just a note that the trailer is covered by our insurance, but the driver and their vehicle are not.

##### Scholarship

Scholarship applications are due at the end of the month.



## **J R Tucker H.S. Band Boosters April 11, 2023 Meeting Minutes**

### Showcase

The dates are: May 6, 12, 20. Mendy will set up a Sign Up genius for Volunteers.

### Graduation:

- Need to reserve the U-Haul.
- U-Haul size should be at least what we had last year, perhaps next size up. Need someone to ride with Chris.
- Can reserve on debit card, but should have Chris's name on the reservation.
- Jen DuBois will be running the event

### End of Year Banquet

Date is May 25<sup>th</sup>. May be moved up to May 24<sup>th</sup>. We will need to let Oliver know if that changes.

Will use the same sign up as last year for food. Susan can't make it if it is held on the 24<sup>th</sup>.

Mr. Frank will add the date to the next cuttime.

### Spirit Wear/Spirit Nights

Seems to be a lot of interest in hats. Will get PTA blessing to sell hats. Can reach out to Mr. Raymond and Mr. Brown for approval. Suggestion for bucket hats.

Spirit Night next Wednesday, April 19 at Mod Pizza Regency Square location. Also looking at Rusty Taco and Chick Fil A.

### Prop/Backdrop

We may need to create prop/backdrops for next years field show. We may need to budget money for that. Some considerations: assembly and transportation.

### Band Uniforms

We need to talk to Princess Cleaners this week and arrange to get them and pick them up.

### Jogging for Jackson

Reaching out to TMS alumni to get them to play around the route

End: 7:37 PM

Next Meeting: May 9, 2023